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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: We give oral evidence at Pharmacy Inquiry; Updated Pharmacy First FAQs; Creon® 25,000 supply update.







		




		[image: ]




			Patients will continue to face problems accessing medicines unless Government both eases supply problems in the UK, and resolves the critical financial state of community pharmacies, Community Pharmacy England has warned.  

Janet Morrison, CEO, and Mike Dent, Director of Pharmacy Funding, both gave evidence to the Health and Social Care Select Committee today (Monday 19th February) following on from the full and detailed written response which we submitted last year. They warned that pharmacies and patients are continuing to face the consequences of ongoing medicines supply issues, and these are combining with wider financial and operational pressures to leave community pharmacies battling for survival. 

Community Pharmacy England is continuing to warn Government and the NHS about the ongoing impact of the extreme financial pressures. To resolve the issues, Community Pharmacy England is calling for:
1. A sustainable funding model for community pharmacies
1. A full review of the medicines supply market, and short-term relief measures
1. Investment in community pharmacy’s clinical future
1. A plan to safeguard the pharmacy workforce
We are also organising a drop-in Parliamentary event on 12th March to give MPs a chance to hear more about Pharmacy First, while also allowing us – alongside AIM, CCA, NPA and RPS – to brief them on the critical pressures facing the sector. 









		Read more, including our CEO's statement and how participate in the Pharmacy Inquiry 
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			We have been responding to lots of your questions about the Pharmacy First service and we have added a selection of new questions to our dedicated FAQ webpage.

The page has been updated daily over the last couple of weeks, and we will continue to add more as and when other queries arise.

View the latest FAQs







		




			Medicine Supply Notification: Creon® 25,000 gastro-resistant capsules
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has issued a medicine supply notification for Creon® 25,000 gastro-resistant capsules, warning that they will be out of stock until late February 2024. Relevant information and advice for pharmacy teams is highlighted in our news story. 

Find out more
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